

The Vale Academy

Atherton Way, Brigg, DN20 8AR
T: 01652 294511 F: 01652 650245
W: www.valeacademy.org.uk
E: info@valeacademy.org.uk
Principal: Dr Sarah Stokes

...Changing lives

DRS/kt

15 June 2023

Dear Parent/Carer

Re: Ofsted Inspection

Further to the Ofsted inspection of the academy in April, I am delighted to now be able to share the result with you.

The academy continues to be a good school which is really positive and a sound basis from which to continue our improvement journey. This is a team result: an accolade for students, staff and everybody connected with The Vale Academy, including parents/carers and the significant contributions made supporting and encouraging your child's/children's progress. Thank you on behalf of the academy.

The inspector's report is published on the academy website here <u>The Vale Academy - Open - Find an Inspection Report - Ofsted</u> and can also be viewed here <u>Ofsted reports website</u>

Together with my supportive leadership team and staff, I look forward to the challenge of continuing to develop the learning experiences, opportunities and positive outcomes for The Vale Academy students now and in the future.

I would also like to take this opportunity to thank parents/carers and other stakeholders, for the warm welcome I have received, since joining The Vale Academy in November, and I look forward to your continued support.

Yours faithfully

Dr Sarah Stokes

Principal